
Dear Brothers and Sisters of the NEJCONAM, I greet you in the name of Jesus Christ. Over the last couple 
of years the Susquehanna Conference CONAM has been going through a period of change as most of the 
members have moved on from the committee. Therefore, there has been no activity in the 
Susquehanna Conference CONAM to report. 

However, I do have some good news to report. Within the last nine months, I have had positive 
conversations with the new Susquehanna Conference DCOM, Rev. Dr. Kathleen Kind and our conference 
appointed  liaison Kevin Witt, who serves as the Director Age Level and Beloved Community Ministries in 
our conference.  These conversations have been productive in helping to identify native people within 
our conference through whom we will seek to reform our CONAM.  We are also discussing creative ways 
we can serve native people within our conference. I am very hopeful that the Susquehanna Conference 
CONAM will be present next year. We appreciate your prayers as we discern our next steps. 

 

Peace and Blessings, 
Rev. Rick Robinson 
Susquehanna Conference CONAM Chair 


